
Welcome Back Parent Meeting

Alhambra High School presents a Welcome Back Parent Meeting.

We will be sharing information on:

● Safety guidelines

● Bell Schedules/meal service

● Description of extended learning

● Support services for students

We will begin with the webinar at 6:30PM. Translation will be
available in English, Spanish, Chinese, Vietnamese and ASL.

Date/Time: Thursday, August 5th, 2021

6:30 – 7:30PM

Location:

https://zoom.us/j/99010750410


